
 January 1, 2021  BOARD MEETING Via Zoom 

 The Board meeting for SW Florida Friendship Force  was held on Zoom on January 5th at 
 3:00.  Present were Maureen Butt, Carol Nasby. Richard  Copeland, and Linda  Supakoff. The 
 conversation was about programming for the upcoming  year mainly. 
 > 
 > January 20th we will do an outdoor, bring your own  lunch, meeting at a park in Estero. Luvvy 
 will organize that for us. 
 > 
 > February we will have a walking tour of murals in  Punta Gorda and then we will have lunch 
 on an outdoor patio in Punta Gorda. Date to be determined  and Maureen will organize that. 
 > 
 > March There will be a zoom cooking class led by  Linda Suprakoff.  She will determine the 
 date, and will get us all a list of ingredients so  we can cook along with her. 
 > 
 > April We will meet at Bayfront Park in Port Charlotte,  and there will be lunch provided by the 
 Club.  We will try to recruit new members here. 
 > 
 > We discussed ways to keep the club vibrant and active  in these times, so will try a variety of 
 activities.  We will ask Ginny to help us publicize  the meetings on the Meetup website.  And 
 we will ask Sue Linahan and Joanne Collins to do a  zoom meeting with an activity or 
 discussion topic each month. 
 > 
 > Members are still sending in checks for 2021, and  that cost is $20. If everyone who 
 promised to will send in checks, we will have almost  40 members. We agreed that we need to 
 attract new people, and to use our club monies to  attract new members. Soon, by the end of 
 the year, we will be able to travel, we hope! 
 > Meeting adjourned at 3:45. 
 > -- 
 > Carol Nasby 
 > "Peace does not mean to be in a place where there  is no noise, trouble or hard work.  It 
 means to be in the midst of those things and still  ... 
 > be calm in your heart." 

 -- 
 Carol Nasby 


